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Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 
Dear Parents and Carers 

  

How can it possibly be December?! We hope that all our families celebrating had a lovely time for Guru Nanak’s 
assembly this week. Nursery did a fantastic assembly all about it to their parents this week which we all 
thoroughly enjoyed. 
  

As you will know, we have LOTS of events at school leading up to the end of term. We really hope that you will 
come in and get involved with as much as possible. As always, we are fundraising for the school with our raffle 
(tickets on sale) and we are taking donations for our Christmas Fair. Please do drop anything off and we hope to 
see you on Friday 15th

 December! Please see our website if you need a reminder about the upcoming 
dates https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Christmas+Countdown&pid=467 

  

Please remember that with a few exceptions our 4:30pm clubs finish today (Friday 1st
 December), so children 

should be collected at 3:15pm as of next week. 6 o’clock club will continue to run until Tuesday 20th
 December. 

Please remember that this must be booked in advance. Speak to the office if you need more information. 
  

Next Tuesday we have our Science afternoon. We hope to see you at 2pm to join in some fun Science learning 
with your child/ren. If you need to visit more than one class to see all of your children that is absolutely fine. Our 
choir have been invited to sing at a performance on the same afternoon, so they will not be taking part in the 
Science afternoon. 
  

We have had lots of children arriving just after the bell for school in the mornings. As well as being upsetting for 
the children to be late, we start learning in class at 8:45am so children that arrive late each day are missing at 
least 50 minutes per week. Thank you for your support 

  

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

 4GM – 100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Christmas+Countdown&pid=467


Trips: 

 Unicorn Theatre for 3H & 3B on 6th December 

 Forest School for 3F & 4GM 
on 6th December 

 Unicorn Theatre for 4A & 4G 
on 7th December 

   AM–  Freddy  PM— Neer  

   RC– Aiyaz   RDR– Nadia 

   RM – Arthur  RMC– Rodina 

   1I – Abas   1K– Dennis 

   1L–  Ayrah  1W– Eric 

   2G – Muhamad  2L– Sarayah 

   2SO – Layla  2SA– Balaj 

   3F – Mariam  3B – Maliha 

   3O – Ezekiel  3H – Talha 

   4A – Marcus  4GM – Lucas 

   4G – Delisa  4M – Nihan 

   5CB— Ador  5C – Hafsa 

   5PB - Zi   5T – Awaan 

   6A – Samuel   6C – Emmanuel  

   6K – Ismail  6R – Amirah  

   Sycamore / Oak Class— Eliza 

          Stars that SHINE TT Rockstars 

TTRS Next week  

Kindness Cup Winners 

Rockstars of the week  

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 1114 

Julia Donaldson— 1190 

Roald Dahl— 1481 

Charles Dickens— 1192 

Team Points: 

Assembly Next Week 

For always being there for her 
friends when they are down. 

Laiba—6C 

NURSERY 

SCIENCE STAY AND PLAY 
FOR PARENTS 

TUESDAY 5TH
 DECEMBER 

Stay at the beginning of 
your child’s session to see  

what science-related 
activities they get up to… 

AM session – 8.45 - 9.45am 

PM session – 12.15 -1.15pm 

R-Y6  

SCIENCE OPEN AFTERNOON 
FOR PARENTS 

TUESDAY 5TH
 DECEMBER 2-3PM 

Join your children’s classes 
to see what they get up to 

in their science lessons… 

*ENTER THROUGH THE 
MAIN OFFICE* 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

Human Rights Day 
(10th Dec)  Life  

Please remember that with a few exceptions (please see 
below) our 4:30pm clubs finish today (Friday 1st

 December), 
so children should be collected at 3:15pm as of next week.   

Music club: Last session Monday 4th December 

Dedate Mate: Last session  Monday 11th December 

English for Parents: Last session Tuesday 5th December 


